
 

 

  
 
   
    

The Minnesota Department of Health is investigating 
 exposures to synthetic drugs. We ask you to ask patients: 

Are you now or have you recently used synthetic drugs 
(such as synthetic marijuana, bath salts, or other substances)? 

What have you used (ask for brand name)? 
How did you use it; and where did you get it? 

Some cases have been associated with 
bleeding, product may have been 
contaminated with an anti-coagulant. 

Please call Poison Center 
to report every suspect case in Minnesota: 1-800-222-1222
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